
 

*** COMMUNITY NOTICE *** 

For Additional Information Call the 17
th
 Precinct 

212 – 826 – 3211 

Or Email 

dennis.wyss@nypd.org 

 
167 East 51

st
 Street 

New York, New York 10022 

 

                               
 
 

 
Most apartments are burglarized because the doors are 

left UNLOCKED and the windows are LEFT OPEN. 
 

Apartments in doorman buildings are burglarized as 
often as other apartments. 

 
Security cameras in the lobby, and in the elevators, do 

a great job capturing the bad guy entering and exiting the 
building. 

 
The best thing you can do to prevent becoming a victim 
of a burglary is to LOCK YOUR DOORS and LOCK 

YOUR WINDOWS. 
 
 
 
 

 

For a free CRIME PREVENTION SURVEY, or to learn more about safeguarding your property, 
 contact the 17th Police Precinct at 212-826-3122, or email dennis.wyss@nypd.org. 
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